
Potluck 

Supper 

Invitation

Date:

Dear Parents, Students, Graduates, and Mentors of the Academy:

The Academy staff has set aside a date for the Annual Potluck Supper.  It has been scheduled for:




Date:




Time:




Where:

We hope that you will be able to attend. We are asking you to bring an ethnic dish, some specialty of your cultural heritage.  We have tried this in years past; we are hoping you have enjoyed the food as much as we have.  To ensure that we have a sampling of main dishes, salads, and desserts, we would like to assign you a category.  For sophomores, juniors, seniors and their parents, please bring a main dish; graduates of the program, please bring a dessert.  If you have been assigned a main dish, bring enough to serve eight; a dessert enough to serve ten.  The Academy staff will bring salads.  Drinks and coffee will be provided.  Please, also bring your own table service (plates and silverware) and serving utensils for your dish.

Fill out the bottom portion of this letter, and return to the Academy Office by:




Date:

As last year, our graduating seniors will be honored at this dinner.  This is our time to thank them for their hard work and participation.

Name:  __________________________   Student Name:  _________________________

___  Yes, I will attend.  


Number to attend:  ____

___  No, I am unable to attend.

I will be bringing:  _________________________________________________________


